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July 1, 2024
Dear LCS Family,

We hope this letter finds you well as we prepare for what promises to be a great school year. This
letter is to inform you of our alert system, which we use to notify parents and staff members.

We have partnered with ParentSquare to deliver information to families. The great news about this
platform is that it automatically syncs with our Student Information System, PowerSchool. Therefore,
if contact information is up to date in PowerSchool, there is no need to update information on another
platform. Parents/Guardians will not have to set up an account to receive alerts.

Due to a variety of reasons, particularly in regards to receiving alerts, it is essential that you update
your contact information with your child’s school office as necessary. Please contact the office staff at
your child’s school to update this information as it changes.

Thank you for your continued support of Lexington City Schools. Please feel free to contact Jason
White with any questions.

Sincerely,
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Jason A. White



